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September 26, 2023

Ms. Nancy Dippell

Secretary and Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission

200 Madison Street, Suite 100

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Dear Ms. Dippell:

Please accept this transmittal letter in compliance with 20 CSR 4240-22.080(2)(A) for Ameren Missouri's 2023 Integrated
Resource Plan, filed concurrently with this letter.

The preferred resource plan and resource acquisition strategy has been approved by the Ameren Missouri board of
directors and accurately reflects the Company's strategy for providing reliable electric service to its customers over the
next twenty years while moving to a generation portfolio that is transitioning to include significantly more renewable
generation.

Sincerely,

DAC A

Mark Birk
President, Ameren Missouri



